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Education & Research Faculty Training Project
4055 McPherson Chemical Laboratory

140 West 18th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Dr. Nahar:

Thank you for your letter and for sharing a handful of pictures from the
ceremony you attended at Wayne State University. I am glad you enjoyed
yourself at the celebration, and that you had the opportunity to connect with Roy.
He is a great leader and an even better friend.

Congratulations on receiving a Distinguished Alumni Award from your
alma mater! You should be very proud. This is a wonderful honor, and one that
is much deserved given your long list of accomplishments. We, like Wayne State,
are proud to claim you as one of our own.

Thank you, also, for the well wishes. I hope our paths will cross one day
on campus.

Sincerely,

bl

Michael V. Drake, MD
President



